
 

  

 

 

    
   

 

 
   

                   

 
   

 
 

 

   

   

  
 

   

   

  

  

Transport Access Program 
Lapstone Station Upgrade 

Project completion April 2021 

Lapstone Station Upgrade is now complete 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation throughout 
the construction of the Lapstone Station Upgrade. The 
upgraded facilities are now available to customers 
including: 

 a new lift connecting the footbridge to Platform 2 

 upgrades to the accessible car spaces 

 upgrades to the ramp from the commuter car park to 
the pedestrian footbridge 

 a new station entrance to Platform 1 

 accessibility upgrades to the platform waiting room 

 upgrades to station pathways, stairs and platforms 

 upgrades to CCTV, lighting and signage. 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/lapstone 

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au


 
 

    
   

 

 
  

     

 

        

     

Finishing work 
Last month, the site office and the storage and laydown area on Dawes Place were removed and 
revegetated. Minor finishing and defect works will continue throughout April. 

For more information call 1800 684 490, 
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/lapstone 

Image: New lift connecting the footbridge to the platform. 

Image: upgrades to the accessible car spaces. 
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